
March 2020 

Important NEWS 

Sign up for 

Parent/Teacher 

conferences  
 

 You must sign in/out your 

child daily at the front 

counter. 

It is a DCFS Mandate 
 

Friday March 6th – closed for 

CPR/1st aid training 

Tuition payments  due on 1st & 

15th of every month  

 
Update all contact phone numbers, 

emails and cell providers  and please 

update cubbies 

 

Friday March 6th  

TTDC will be closed for 

CPR/1st AID training. 

 
 

 

Hello all and happy March , Please accept 

 MyTeachingStrategies App/site friend request 

 where you will find information regarding lesson 

plans, newsletters, updates and any information 

regarding your child’s growth and development 

Make sure to sign up for conferences with 

your child’s teacher to view your child’s 
report cards 

 

REMINDER !!! We will be closed on Friday 

March 6th for CPR/1st Aid training. 
 

Make sure credit cards are up to date and to 

make payments on 1st & 15th of every month 

 

TTDC is a SUGAR FREE ZONE !!! Look 

out for info for all  PARTIES 
  

• Don’t forget to change the date 

•
–

photo and choose “Change 
Image.” Then choose whatever 

•

• If you’re adding a shape or text, 

• Choose “More Colors,” 
then “Custom Colors” and 

• To alter elements that you can’t 

“Slide Master.” 

Here’s What We’ve Been Up To 



Our students had such a great month of learning! We had a 

wonderful time celebrating all the different African American women and 

men throughout history who made an impact in society. We also had a 

great Valentine's Day party! Thanks to all that participated  

The month of March is going to be the TIME of our lives! Our students will 

be learning how to tell time. We will also be celebrating Dr. Seuss's 

Birthday with a fun filled week of activities and crafts and treats! Parents: 

Graduation Practice will be starting soon! Please let me know if you would 

like your child to graduate this year as we have to order cap and gowns 

for the extravaganza. Graduation will be in the month of June 2020 

                                                  

                  Happy Spring!  To recap the month of February, we reviewed the 

concepts of numbers, ocean animals and planets.  We also celebrated 

Valentine's Day by making cards for our loved ones and having a Valentine's 

Day party.  We also enjoyed making our own ocean and planets.  For the 

month of March, we will be talking about quilts and making a classroom 

quilt, shapes and transportation and celebrating spring by planting spring 

flowers. Reminder TTDC is closed on Friday March 6th  for an in-service 

and you will have to find alternate childcare for the day.                  

                       

February was a great month for the explorers, they were able to learn and understand the 

meaning of friendship. We celebrated Valentine’s day and the kids had the opportunity 
to share treats with their friends. The children continued learning how to recognize and 

write letters of the alphabet. We also, reviewed their bilingual lessons in Spanish, such 

as colors, numbers & days of the week using different types of learning. Going into 

March, we will talk about St. Patrick’s Day & Easter. Lots of activities and projects are 
coming up so stay tuned.  Parents, please utilize your child’s clear bags for their coats 

and blankets or home toys.  We also recommend that you put your child’s name or 
initials on their belongings to prevent items from being misplaced.  Finally   I would like 

to thank my parents for being so awesome. If you have any questions, feel free to 

contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext. 25 or mscintya0915@gmail.com   

mailto:mscintya0915@gmail.com


Goodbye February and please bring us some Sun MRS. March! In the month of 

March, we will continue reviewing letters, numbers and shapes & begin learning some 

Spanish words. We will also be working on our fine motor skills by doing more art 

projects using scissors. Our topic for this month will be Dr. Seuss as it is his 

birthday Children will be creating fun activities from our theme Dr. Seuss and 

will be introduced to the different variety of Dr. Seuss books. Parents please check 

cubbies to see if your child needs clothes and do not forget to use the plastic bags for 

coats and blankets.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact 

me at 773-622-9433 Ext 24.REMINDER- we are closed on Friday March 6th for an in-

service day and you will have to find alternate childcare for the day. 

Hi Parents! Well we are almost nearing spring so hopefully its gets here sooner 

rather than later! Our class had a great month of learning. We practiced tracing 

& reviewing letters and numbers and we also explored colors! 

For the month of March we will be learning about spring and we will be reading 

Dr. Seuss books to celebrate Dr. Seuss’s Birthday! We’re getting the children 
acclimated to the new classroom as it was time for a change. Friendly reminder 

that we are closed on Friday March 6th for an in-service and you will have to 

find alternate childcare for the day. Please if you have any questions feel free to 

call us at 773-622-9733 EXT 23. 

 

February was such a fun month with our potluck for the love bug party. We played 

so many fun games. One of the games was find my heart scavenger hunt. The 

children really enjoyed themselves and thank you to all the parents that brought in 

all the SUGAR FREE goodies. As the new month of March is starting, we will be 

learning about Dr. Seuss and we will have activities throughout the day to keep the 

children engaged in their learning. Along with our Dr. Seuss theme, we will have a 

party to celebrate his birthday. The toucan’s classroom will welcome new friends 
this month. We will help them by introducing them to “please and thank you” 

manners as well as their name, age and gender. Please feel free to reach out to one 

of us if you have any questions, comments or concerns at 773-622-9433 EXT 22.  



773-622-9433 
5934 West Diversey Ave. 

Chicago, IL 60639 

 

Please sign in/out your child 

daily as it is a DCFS Mandate in 

the state of Illinois 

 

Reminder that TTDC will be 

closed on Friday March 6th for 

CPR/1st Aid training.  

 

         Some Stuff We Did 


